
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: June 1,2016

TO: File through Roger White

FROM: Nicola Peterson

SUBJECT: Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC, Docket No PL 39/Advice No.
2016-002-PL

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. The filing

was submitted on May 18, 2016, and will go into effect on May 19,2016.

This filing revises Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC's Private Line Transport Services
Price List - Fifth Edition. The changes proposed in this filing will update obsolete billing
language and allow customers, at their option to receive billing information electronically in lieu

of the standard paper format at no charge.

This filing will not cause the withdrawal of service, or conflict with other schedules.


